The Planning Board convened on Wednesday, December 8, 1976 at 7:35 P. M. Mæmbers present, Peter Merrifield, Chairman, William Abbott, Theodore Hardwick, alternate, Patricia Thomas and Lloyd Henderson, Counsel.

Clark A. Craig, Jr., who has received approval No. 11133 from the N. H. Water Supply Commission, supplied the Board with list of abutters and complied with all other requirements, will be granted a Public Hearing on Wednesday, January 12, 1976.

Norman Cole, Lots #1 & 2 has reveived approval No. 11172 from the N. H. Water Supply Com mission. Applicant Jaco Services.

Voted to dispense with the December 22, 1976 meeting.

Mr. William Edwards will bring in new plan of Lulu Cilley and Town of Antrim. The new plan will show corrections.

It was decided to send Mr. George Edwards a letter to the effect that this property, being purchased from George H. Edwards & Sons, is located in a residential area and will have to comply with restrictions in Zoning Ordinance. Copies of this letter will be sent to Selectmen, Board of Adjustment and Mr. Milton Attridge. Plan was approved for recording purposes only!

The admendments referring to signs and height of buildings was discussed and completed. Many other changes were discussed and will be included in the revised Proposed Zoning Ordinance and ready for the Public Hearing scheduled for Wednesday, January 5, 1977. Mr. Henderson will take care of getting the material to Transcript and ask for 50 copies.

Voted to request \$1,000.00 for our Budget for the coming year.

Meeting adjuorned 10:30 P. M.

Mildred Bulley Secretary